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SUMMARY OF PRESENTATION: 
 

The board members will hear a presentation from Chief Performance Officer Karen 
Dodd and Brooke Gill from the Prichard Committee about the work going on to promote 
and recognize schools that achieve the Family Friendly School Certification. The 
Kentucky Family and School Partnership School Self-Assessment and Certification 
program, created by the KY Collaborative for Families and Schools, provides a 
comprehensive measure of a school’s strengths and opportunities for building two-way 
relationships with families. Schools that have developed and implemented an intentional 
and aligned family engagement plan receive a Level 3 score and are eligible for “Family 
Friendly School Certification.” 

 
 

CONTACT PERSON(S): 
 

Karen Dodd, Chief Performance Officer 
Office of Commissioner 
Email: karen.dodd@education.ky.gov 
(502) 564-2102 
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